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Tuesday, 21 June 2022 

Dear parents / carers, 

 

You can now order your child’s photograph for: The Girls’ Football Team  

 

In order to view the photo, you will need to go to https://photos.jssp.co.uk/ and use the following access 

code: g000o06e3d84 

 

If you already have an account from viewing/purchasing previous photos, you will be able to log in where it 

says ‘Returning Customer’, then click on ‘Add Access Code’ and use the code above. 

 

If you are a new customer, you will need to type in the access code where it says ‘New Customer’. You will 

then be asked to create a new account before being able to view the photograph. 

 

After logging in, please follow the on-screen instructions if you wish to place an order. All orders need to be 

placed by Thursday 30th June. If you have any queries, please contact JS Photography on 01773 717984. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Ed Seeley, 

Headteacher 
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